
From: Adam Gross <Adam.Gross@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 9:42 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting receipt of a meal 
 
Hi Steve. 
 
Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(d)(12), I am reporting that on February 1, 2023, I attended an event 
sponsored by the City Club of Chicago. The event included lunch. I attended as the City Club’s guest, I 
attended in my official capacity as Executive Director of the Community Commission for Public Safety 
and Accountability. The event was entitled, “Chicago at a Crossroads: the Future of Community Policing. 
The event was at Maggiano’s Banquets, 111 W. Grand Avenue.  
  
Thank you. 
  
Adam Gross 
 
 

Adam Gross  
Executive Director  
Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability  
 

mailto:Adam.Gross@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org

